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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 

We are now in the seventh week of the 2016-17 school year and both students and staff are working very 

diligently to make this an outstanding year at McKinley Classical Academy. 

 

Please remember that one component of DESE accreditation is attendance.  The goal is 90% of the students are 

in attendance 90% of required attendance days.  After six weeks of attendance, the Middle School attendance is 

95% (Excellent!).  The High School attendance is 89% (Needs to improve!).  We need to produce a better 

percentage of attendance in both schools.  Please make sure your children are present at school every day, if 

possible.  We realize that illness and other issues arise which necessitate absences but the standard of 90/90 is 

our goal and it is not achieved when students are absent for unnecessary reasons. 

Below, please find dates of up-coming school events: 

 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2016                PICTURE DAY  Brochures will be sent home this week with 

students 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 10, 2016  MS PTO MEETING  6:30 P.M.  LIBRARY 
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 11, 2016  HS PTO MEETING  6:30 P.M.  LIBRARY 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2016  NO CLASSES  TEACHER PROFESSIONAL DAY 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 20, 2016*  PARENT CONFERENCES/8TH GRADE RECRUITING 

3:00pm -6:00pm 
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2016*  NO CLASSES (PARENT CONF/8TH GRADE RECRUITING  

     8:00 – 11:30 A.M. 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 28, 2016  MS TEEN TOWN  7:00 – 9:00 P.M. 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2016  NO CLASSES   ELECTION DAY 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2016  NO CLASSES   VETERAN’S DAY 

WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY, FRIDAY (11/23,24,25)NO CLASSES                THANKSGIVING BREAK 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2016  CLASSES RESUME 

 

Enjoy the cool weather that is ushering in the Fall Season!    
 

 

Respectfully, 
Stephen D. Warmack, Principal 

 
*On-line sign up for Parent Teacher conferences will be done via our webpages beginning October 4, 2016. 

 

     


